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1/11/2018 

                                  

          Media Alert 

Government’s intention to suspend Spokesperson 

 

The Limpopo Provincial government has been made aware of serious 
allegations made against the Provincial Spokesperson, Mr Phuti Seloba 
in the past few days. 

In view of the seriousness of these allegations, Mr Seloba has been 
given an opportunity to make representations as to why he should not be 
suspended pending investigations on these allegations against him. 

Mr Seloba has been given an opportunity to respond to these allegations 
by Monday, 5 November 2018. 

 

Issued by the Office of the Premier 
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